
21 October 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students 

 

Re: Vaping 

 

May I remind all students that vapes and all associated vaping items are not permitted in school and as such are 

listed under prohibited items in the school’s Conduct and Character Policy. 

 

A full list of prohibited items can be found in sections 10 & 11 of the policy on the school’s website. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the school’s expectations and code of conduct. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr J de Rijk 

Head of School 

  

 


